










April 30, 2024 

To The Knights Of Columbus Council 12021: 

I have had the pleasure of teaching theology to  for the past two years. During 

that time, I have watched dedicate himself to his studies and assume various leadership 

roles in the school. 

 responsibility and orderliness have helped him to consistently earn high grades in my 

class. He always works diligently taking notes and completing any homework I assign.  is 

also an ambassador for the school, and he consistently steps in to assist his other ambassadors 

even when he is not asked. I can always count on  to be the first ambassador to begin 

setting out our school hymnals on Mass days, and he is diligent about keeping track of all of the 

hymnals. 

Although is not Catholic, I believe that he would be a good recipient for the Knights of 

Columbus scholarship. 

 is courteous, orderly, and responsible, and he would represent the Knights of 

Columbus scholarship well. 

Yours In Christ, 

Mallory McKee 

Saint Paul Catholic Classical School 

Middle School Theology Teacher, Library Manager 

m.mckee@spsdfw.org 

 




